
Official Opening of Platinum 
Health Medical Centre in Brits

CUTTING OF THE RIBBON… 

Dr Tryphine Zulu (PH Chief
Healthcare Officer) and Rodney
Gounden (PH Chief Executive
Officer) did the honours of cutting
the ribbon at the official opening
of the medical centre on
Thursday, 13 April 2023. Standing
with them are Mine Management
and Trade Union representatives.

PH members working at participating employers in the area where this medical facility is based,
will benefit greatly from the medical centre as it is conveniently located.

WALKABOUT.. Senior Professional Nurse, Sr. Eucia Mokaba took guests on a guided tour of the new medical centre.

The medical centre provides a spacious, relaxed environment which clearly demonstrates 
how PH is creating real value for its members by providing state-of-the-art healthcare facilities. 

This is in line with the scheme’s vision of providing appropriate healthcare of high 
quality, cost-efficiently, which will obtain the approval of all stakeholders.
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